

July 2011

## The GMP Group - Dr Giam Cheng Lan Scholarship



To commemorate Nurses' Day, GMP awarded scholarships to twenty underprivileged students this year. The recipients of The GMP Group – Dr Giam Cheng Lan Scholarship possess a NITEC in Nursing or a Higher NITEC in Paramedic and Emergency Care. The scholarship will help cover necessary expenses such as textbooks and school fees.

"With this scholarship, we hope to provide needy but deserving students with a route to continuing education and a chance to contribute to the society once they graduate,"

said Josh Goh, assistant director for corporate services, The GMP Group. "Furthermore, with the healthcare industry already facing a talent crunch, this scholarship will incentivise our future nurses and paramedics to stay within the industry, and help grow the talent pool."

This is what some of the recipients had to say:

"The scholarship will help me prepare financially for further studies as I find it difficult to juggle a parttime job with school work right now. I will be able to use the scholarship for partial payment of my present schooling expenses, and save the rest for a Diploma in Nursing I intend to take up after my course in ITE. I will then be able to use the rest of the amount for school necessities such as textbooks and school fees. Thank you, GMP, for your generosity." - Majidah Binte Abdul Majid

"Receiving the GMP scholarship has not only helped me financially, but it is also a testament that my hard work and achievements were recognised. I was finally able to show my parents, who have always believed in me and supported me through ITE, how much I appreciate the sacrifices they have made. I have made them proud. I am deeply thankful to The GMP group for recognising my efforts. The scholarship has renewed my motivation and I am ready to further my studies in a polytechnic. Thank you, GMP." - Hafizah Binte Md Kamil

"Being able to qualify for this award really tells a lot about one's capabilities and standard of work. It is indeed an honour for me to be one of The GMP Group — Dr Giam Cheng Lam's Scholarship awardees. Being awarded the scholarship is an affirmation and recognition that hard work does not always go down the drain. It is an instant boost of motivation to carry on with studies, as balancing school with part time work was really tiring during the period.

I believe one should always stay positive in pursuing their passion, because with determination, no matter how tough times will be, reaching for success will never be a mission impossible. I'm really grateful to receive this scholarship from GMP that will be making a difference through the remaining of my course of study."- Ng Yu Jun



"I'm grateful for being awarded this scholarship. This scholarship will be very beneficial to me when I pursue further education in Nursing. I would use the money fruitfully and ensure it is well spent. The scholarship will help ease the financial strain on my family while allowing me to be self-sufficient and independent. With it, I will be able to concentrate more on doing well instead of being burdened by financial concerns." - Rachel Ann

"I would like to take this chance to say thank you to GMP for awarding me with The GMP Group – Dr Giam Cheng Lan Scholarship. Not only is it a significant financial aid, it will also help me further my studies to obtain a Diploma in Nursing in a polytechnic. Receiving this scholarship has brought me closer to my dream career in nursing. Thank you, GMP!" - Chew Hock Meng